Bradford on Avon & Melksham Patients’ Participation Group Registration Form
The Patients’ Participation Group is open to all patients of the BoA&M HP Practice

Please note that in view of the increasing number of patients covered by the four surgeries, we regret that PPG information/newsletters will no longer be delivered/posted but copies will be available in the surgeries and on the website www.boamhp.co.uk/ppg.aspx 
Please register me to receive information from the PPG.  My details are:-

	My name:

	

	My address:

	

	My  email address:

	

	My mobile phone number:


	

	My land line phone number:

	


All information supplied by you will be used in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.
(  Please tick box with YES or NO as appropriate: 

1) If you are on email, may we send PPG information electronically and also alert you by email to a new PPG newsletter being posted on the website? 

YES
(


NO
(
2) If you are not on email, would you like to receive a text message notification on your mobile phone when the next newsletter is available for collection from your surgery?

YES
(


NO
(
3) The practice is  forming a Patient Reference Group to receive first hand feedback from patients on a variety of matters.  Would you like to have more information on this Group?

YES
(


NO
(
Signed:








Dated:



.............................................................                                                     ...........................             
Please return this form to the receptionist at your surgery or by email to: ppgboam@orangehome.co.uk    Thank you
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                                 Secretary - Denise Ramsay
                                                                            Version 2 (Sept 2012) 



